

13405 N. Scottsdale Rd., Scottsdale, AZ 85254 ph: 480.264.1116 fx: 480.991.4833 www.mygoodnewstv.com

December 31, 2014



Happy New Year!

Good News TV has had an incredible year, thanks to the Lord's blessing of your prayers, volunteer hours, and donations. We will soon be sending you a newsletter which will summarize some highlights of our activities and growth throughout 2014, including our new TV stations in Prescott, Payson, Flagstaff, and as of this month, Yuma!

This week, Dec. 31-Jan 4, Good News TV is very involved at the GYC (Generation of Youth for Christ) convention at the Phoenix Convention Center. Thousands of dedicated Christian young people that attend are equipped and inspired to be effective ambassadors for Christ. All ages are welcome to register and attend. Friday night and Saturday attendance is free for Phoenix "locals". Come join us! For more info, see www.gycweb.org.



Not only will Good News TV carry the live feed of the meetings via our affiliate 3ABN, but our team will help generate a Spanish translation feed of this amazing convention to broadcast on 3ABN Latino and our Spanish channels. We are also an exhibitor, encouraging young people to get involved with media evangelism by developing new and creative programming or starting Good News TV in their own community.

On Friday, the young people will go out into our community and visit people at their doors, sharing the book "Desire of Ages" about the life of

Christ and offer Bible studies. They will also be giving out bookmarks printed with an invitation to tune into Good News TV and GNTV Latino! 130,000 homes are expected to be reached! We purchased this tremendous number of bookmarks in faith, and pray they will draw many new viewers to our channels.

Before we head to the convention, we wanted to send this quick note to thank you for all your help and encouragement, and also to wish you and your loved ones a very blessed and happy New

Year. We also ask that you please consider a gift to Good News TV to help us keep going and growing. If receiving a tax receipt for 2014 giving is important to you, then today is the last day to donate.

You can give online at www.MyGoodNewsTV.com, or send a check dated today (Dec. 31) and mail it to Good News TV: 13405 N. Scottsdale Rd., Scottsdale, AZ 85254. If you have any questions please call 480-264-1116. Thank you again, for your support of our cause for Christ.

Thank you and may God bless you and yours!



Luke Skelton

Good News TV / GNTV Latino

Luke Helter

GNTV Contact info:

Call Good News TV directly at

480-264-1116

or email any feedback, comments or questions to <u>info@mygoodnewstv.com</u>

Good News TV 13405 N. Scottsdale Rd. Scottsdale, AZ 85260 480-264-1116

www.MyGoodNewsTV.com

Follow us on Facebook:





http://www.facebook.com/pages/GOOD-NEWS-TV/114275068607120

Online Giving:

http://www.MyGoodNewsTV.com/donate

Forward to a Friend